Dike, Darlene

From: simon Foster |

Sent: 26 June 2015 12:38

To: Planning

Cc:

Subject: Planning application comment 2015/2824/P - Phone / ATM installation Albert

Street / Parkway NW1

Dear Sir / Madam

| am writing as a local resident. Whilst | don’t necessarily object to the phone/ATM in principle, there are some
comments | would like to make in relation to this application:

1. Environmental impact: There is a risk that street installations like this will contribute further to street noise,
loitering and disturbance which is a well-established and serious issue in Camden Town

2. Current provision of ATMs: There are already nearby ATMs at the Co-Op and next door to the Dublin Castle.

3. External Design: The design of this phone box with its promotional advertising is very loud and intrusive for a
conservation area. If permission is granted, could the design be “toned down” so it is more in-keeping with the
local area’s Conservation Area status?

| realise | am one day late in providing these comments but hopefully they can still be taken into consideration.

Yours sincerely
Simon Foster

137 Albert Street
London NW1 7NB



